
 

 

February-March 2015 

 

Dear Praying Friends, 

We just completed our “kickoff” week of what will become an online Bible seminary!  Bro. Jeremy Snipes from Hyles-

Anderson College graciously sacrificed a week of his life to teach a whirlwind of 45 hours of classes in one week!  It was 

the epitome of teamwork on the part of the 10 men who manned the video cameras and cared for all the behind-the-scenes 

details, most of whom were good men from our church!  We 

offered the classes to our church, as well as to the other 

churches started by our team. We had a great turnout for both 

classes every morning and evening. We offered Personal 

Evangelism and the Book of Acts.  I’m thrilled to see the 

difference the teaching has made already in our church 

members. The practical teaching on personal evangelism 

helped many of our core folks.  We had a great turnout for our 

midweek soul-winning time, with 15 souls being saved!  

The close of this first week is only a beginning for us, as I will 

be teaching in front of a camera every Saturday for two hours 

from now on, slowly getting classes videoed for the seminary.  

In addition, the other team men will be teaching various 

classes in upcoming months.  I’m encouraged to see a number 

of our people taking these classes for credit.  This will be a 

great tool for furthering discipleship in our own churches, as well as for reaching out to the city and the rest of the 

country.  It will allow pastors and lay-men to be able to study and receive a degree while continuing to work in their own 

communities and churches.  We hope to equip and encourage many to catch the vision of church planting and 

discipleship.  Please pray with us about this huge task that we have undertaken. 

The Lord has recently allowed our paths to cross a handful of pastors who are in need of encouragement and direction.  

We are working to hold a one-day workshop and bring these men together for encouragement, edification, and sharing a 

vision.  Lord willing, this workshop will be held in April.  Please pray with us as we seek to walk through the doors that 

God opens to us. 

Our family is well.  We have six birthdays out of seven within the first four months of the year!  The children are all 

turning one year older and are such a blessing in our home and in our church.  We enjoy sharing in the work to which God 

has called us as a family.  God is so good! 

I would be remiss to close this report without expressing my gratitude once again for your faithful prayer support and 

financial support. We count it the honor of our lives to serve as Christ’s ambassadors and your representatives in the 

country of Peru.  Thank you to each individual who carries our family in prayer.  Thank you to each person who chooses 

to live without so that we can share the Good News of Christ.   

For His glory, 

Dan Hubbard 

 


